
OLYMPIAN 
SURGICAL SUITES 

June 18, 2024

John Kniery, Administrator 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 

525 West Jefferson St., 2n:lFloor 

Springfield, IL 62761 

RE: Completion Letter Project 23-050: Olympian Surgical Suites, LLC 
Addition of Pain Management Specialty 

Dear Mr. Kniery: 

This letter serves as project completion notice to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services 
Review Board (the "Board") for addition of Pain Management Specialty at Olympian Surgical 
Suites, LLC for which the Board granted a Certificate of Permit on March 12, 2024 to OSF 
HealthCare System and Olympian Surgical Suites, LLC. Pain Management procedures are 
being done as of April 19, 2024. 

With this project completion letter, it is our understanding that OSF HealthCare System and 
Olympian Surgical Suites, LLC have complied with all requirements of the Board regarding 
the transaction described above. 

Please contact me directly at john.t.barnhart@osfhealthcare.org if there are any further 

questions regarding this transaction. On behalf of the applicants for this exemption, 

please further accept this letter as our thanks to the Board and Staff for the time spent 

reviewing and approving our application for the addition of Pain Management specialty 

to this ASTC. 

JT Barnart, President 

c: Carol Friesen, CEO, Eastern Region, OSF HealthCare System 
Mark Hohulin, Senior Vice President, Healthcare Analytics, OSF HealthCare System 
Michael Henderson, Senior Corporate Counsel 
Ralph Weber, CON Consultant 
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